142 DELARONDE STREET @ PO BOX 8008
NEW ORLEANS LOUSIANA 701 748008 ® (B04) 386-2348

September 18, 1984

W3P84-2581
Q-3-A35.07.61
3-A1.01.04

Mr. John T. Collins

Regional Administrator, Region IV
U. 8. N:clear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Ar'ington, Texas 76012

REFERENCE: 1) LP&L letter W3K84-2054 dated August 31, 1984,

2) NRR letter dated June 13, 1984 from Darrell G. Eisenhut to
J.M. Cain

Dear Mr. Collins:

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-382
Reopening of Significant Construccion Deficiency No. 61
"Linear Crack in Stainless Steel Tubing"

Because of ongoing efforts associated with resolution of issues in reference s
it may be necessary to modify reference 1. We therefore have elected to f2open
SCD61 pending completion of those efforts. A final report will be issued upon

completion of this effort which is currently scheduled for October 5, 1984,

Very truly yours,

.',:" 4 ' [:‘
XA ( ik
K.W. Cook
Nuclear Support & Licensing Manager

KWC/RJB/ss

ec: Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Director

Office of Management

Information and Program Control
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Washington, D.C. 20555 , L—Q‘Y

0422 840918
BDRADOCK 05000382 Jo
5



. ‘Mr. John T. Collins
W3P84-2581
Page 2

cc: Mr. F. L. Blake
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
1800 M. Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

Mr. W. M. Stevenson

Monroe & Lemann

1424 Whitney Building

New Orleans, Louisiana 70130

Mr. W. A, Cross

7910 Woodmont Avenue
Suite 1200

Bethesda, Maryland 20814



